
  

Meeting 2008 April 07 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 

 

FINANCE AND CIVIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 

 

 

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 

AND COUNCILLORS 

 

SUBJECT: ANTI-GRAFFITI WRAPS 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

  

1. THAT Council approve the use of gaming funds in the amount of $160,000 for 

anti-graffiti wraps. 

 

REPORT 
 

Council, at the open Council meeting held on 2008 March 17, received an anti-graffiti strategy 

update report and referred the request for use of gaming funds in the amount of $160,000 for 

anti-graffiti wraps on traffic control cabinets to the Finance and Civic Development Committee 

for review. 

 

The Finance and Civic Development Committee, at its open meeting held on 2008 March 19, 

completed its review of this matter and supported the request. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Councillor D. Johnston 

Chair 

 

Councillor N. Volkow 

Vice Chair 

 

Councillor G. Begin 

Member 

 

 
Copied to: City Manager 

Director Engineering 

Director Finance 

 


